Escuelas Creativas La Revolucion Que Esta
Transfo
Thank you for reading escuelas creativas la revolucion que esta transfo. As you
may know, people have look numerous times for their favorite books like this
escuelas creativas la revolucion que esta transfo, but end up in infectious
downloads.
Rather than enjoying a good book with a cup of tea in the afternoon, instead
they cope with some harmful bugs inside their desktop computer.
escuelas creativas la revolucion que esta transfo is available in our digital
library an online access to it is set as public so you can get it instantly.
Our book servers hosts in multiple locations, allowing you to get the most less
latency time to download any of our books like this one.
Merely said, the escuelas creativas la revolucion que esta transfo is
universally compatible with any devices to read

Finding Your Element Sir Ken Robinson, PhD 2014-05-27 The New York Times
bestselling author of The Element gives readers an inspirational and practical
guide to self-improvement, happiness, creativity, and personal transformation.
You, Your Child, and School is forthcoming from Viking. Sir Ken Robinson’s TED
talk video and groundbreaking book, The Element, introduced readers to a new
concept of self-fulfillment through the convergence of natural talents and
personal passions. The Element has inspired readers all over the world and has
created for Robinson an intensely devoted following. Now comes the long-awaited
companion, the practical guide that helps people find their own Element. Among
the questions that this new book answers are: • How do I find out what my
talents and passions are? • What if I love something I’m not good at? • What if
I’m good at something I don’t love? • What if I can’t make a living from my
Element? • How do I do help my children find their Element? Finding Your
Element comes at a critical time as concerns about the economy, education and
the environment continue to grow. The need to connect to our personal talents
and passions has never been greater. As Robinson writes in his introduction,
wherever you are, whatever you do, and no matter how old you are, if you’re
searching for your Element, this book is for you.
Imagine If . . . Sir Ken Robinson, PhD 2022-03-01 A call to action that pulls
together all of Sir Ken Robinson’s key messages and philosophies, and that
challenges and empowers readers to re-imagine our world, and our systems, for
the better. Sir Ken Robinson changed the lives of millions of people. The
embodiment of the prestigious TED conference, his TED Talks are watched an
average of 17,000 times a day--a figure that Chris Anderson, Head of TED, says
is the equivalent of selling out the Millennium Dome every night for fifteen
consecutive years. A New York Times bestselling author, Sir Ken’s books have
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been translated into twenty four languages. In his final years, Sir Ken was
working on a book that would serve as his manifesto. This book was being
written for both new and dedicated audiences alike as a coherent overview of
the arguments that he dedicated his life to, and as a pivotal piece of
literature for the education revolution he began. When Sir Ken received his
cancer prognosis in August 2020 he asked his daughter and collaborator, Kate
Robinson, to finish writing this manifesto and continue his work. At its core,
Sir Ken’s work is a love letter to human potential--a celebration of what we as
a species are capable of doing, and of being, if we create the right
conditions. It is a rallying cry to revolutionize our systems of education, and
the ways in which we run our businesses and structure our social systems, so
that they bring out the best in each and every person. Sir Ken often observed
that what separates us from the rest of life on Earth is our power of
imagination: the ability to bring to mind things that are not present to our
senses. It is imagination that allows us to create the world in which we live,
rather than just exist in it. It also gives us the power to recreate it.
Creating Tomorrow's Schools Today Richard Gerver 2010-04-08 Drawing on the
incredible story of Grange Primary School, Gerver argues that our education
system no longer works for today's generation of learners.
Sic 1978
Propuesta educativa 1995
Creatividad e innovación a debate Diversos autores 2021-03-21 Este libro nace
de la necesidad de compilar, didácticamente, la mayor parte de la literatura
existente en torno al debate entre innovación y creatividad, en torno a los
individuos y colectivos altamente originales; individuos que inventan, que
innovan, y a fin también de generar ecosistemas abiertos a investigaciones que
fomenten que las personas implicadas en ellas desarrollen y apliquen sus
capacidades creativas. Por ello, desde esta monografía se pretende ofrecer
elementos para una perspectiva teórica de investigación colaborativa que
incorpore una mirada abierta a la creatividad y a la innovación. De ahí que sus
autores han compilado las aportaciones más relevantes de esta literatura,
mostrando cómo se produce el pensamiento innovador, cómo se inventa y se
reinventa el pensamiento creativo.
La escuela ante el espejo Javier Bahón Gómez 2019-06-03 La escuela como tal es
un concepto abstracto. Lo que tiene existencia real es cada escuela, ubicada en
un terreno determinado, habitada por personas concretas, y perteneciente a un
entorno social específico. Esa es la que debería verse en el espejo para
comprobar en qué medida sus alumnos están siendo debidamente atendidos. Pero
¿qué ve al mirarse? ¿Se ve tal cual es o como se imagina que es, o como querría
ser? ¿Con qué criterio interpreta lo que ve? Proliferan métodos, conceptos e
instrumentos que, pretendiendo convertirse en panaceas educativas, tienen una
vida muy efímera. Es preciso distinguir en el espejo aquellas innovaciones
valiosas capaces de trazar un rumbo distinto para cada alumno que haga posible
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su desarrollo intelectual, afectivo y ético.
Democracy and Education John Dewey 1916 John Dewey's Democracy and Education
addresses the challenge of providing quality public education in a democratic
society. In this classic work Dewey calls for the complete renewal of public
education, arguing for the fusion of vocational and contemplative studies in
education and for the necessity of universal education for the advancement of
self and society. First published in 1916, Democracy and Education is regarded
as the seminal work on public education by one of the most important scholars
of the century.
La reforma educativa 1992
The Mass Strike, the Political Party and the Trade Unions, 1906 Rosa Luxemburg
1964
Bicentenario 2002
Culture, Creativity and the Young Ken Robinson 1999-01-01
Paris, Capital of Modernity David Harvey 2004-06-01 Collecting David Harvey's
finest work on Paris during the second empire, Paris, Capital of Modernity
offers brilliant insights ranging from the birth of consumerist spectacle on
the Parisian boulevards, the creative visions of Balzac, Baudelaire and Zola,
and the reactionary cultural politics of the bombastic Sacre Couer. The book is
heavily illustrated and includes a number drawings, portraits and cartoons by
Daumier, one of the greatest political caricaturists of the nineteenth century.
International Community Psychology Stephanie Reich 2007-07-03 This is the first
in-depth guide to global community psychology research and practice, history
and development, theories and innovations, presented in one field-defining
volume. This book will serve to promote international collaboration, enhance
theory utilization and development, identify biases and barriers in the field,
accrue critical mass for a discipline that is often marginalized, and to
minimize the pervasive US-centric view of the field.
You, Your Child, and School Sir Ken Robinson, PhD 2019-03-12 An essential book
for parents to help their children get the education they need to live happy,
productive lives from The New York Times bestselling author of The Element and
Creative Schools Parents everywhere are deeply concerned about the education of
their children, especially now, when education has become a minefield of
politics and controversy. One of the world’s most influential educators,
Robinson has had countless conversations with parents about the dilemmas they
face. As a parent, what should you look for in your children’s education? How
can you tell if their school is right for them and what can you do if it isn’t?
In this important new book, he offers clear principles and practical advice on
how to support your child through the K-12 education system, or outside it if
you choose to homeschool or un-school. Dispelling many myths and tackling
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critical schooling options and controversies, You, Your Child, and School is a
key book for parents to learn about the kind of education their children really
need and what they can do to make sure they get it.
Rules for Radicals Saul Alinsky 2010-06-30 First published in 1971, Rules for
Radicals is Saul Alinsky's impassioned counsel to young radicals on how to
effect constructive social change and know “the difference between being a
realistic radical and being a rhetorical one.” Written in the midst of radical
political developments whose direction Alinsky was one of the first to
question, this volume exhibits his style at its best. Like Thomas Paine before
him, Alinsky was able to combine, both in his person and his writing, the
intensity of political engagement with an absolute insistence on rational
political discourse and adherence to the American democratic tradition.
Bibliografía sobre marxismo y revolución 1978 "Bibliografía sobre marxismo y
revolución", es un intento de abordar de forma sistemática toda la producción
marxista con comentarios críticos de todas las obras de los padres fundadores
del materialismo histórico y dialéctico. Textos de K. Marx, F. Engels, V. I.
Lenin, J. Stalin, L- Trotsky, Mao, Rosa Luxemburgo, A Gramsci, etc. aparecen a
lo largo de esta edición. El libro esta estructurado por áreas concretas para
hacerlo inteligible e instrumento práctico para los lectores. Por esta razón,
en cad uno de los temas sociología y marxismo (Lorenzo Díaz Sánchez y Gabriel
Albiac), filosofía (Jesús G. Requena), economía (Alberto Fernández Torres),
etc., sus autores han intentado justificar la estructuración que han llevado a
cabo. Esto son algunos de los grande temas abordados en el texto: marxismo y
clases sociales, La Escuela de Frankfurt, Marxismo e ideología, Sobre Hegel y
los jóvenes hegelianos, humanismo y alienación, sobre la génesis del marxismo,
sobre El Capital, dialéctica, lógica y teoría del conocimiento, el marxismo y
el Estado, sobre el historicismo, etc. "Bibliografía sobre el marxismo y
revolución, recoge temas específicos relacionados con España abordados desde
una óptica genuinamente marxista. Seis apéndices complementan el texto:
Revistas y publicaciones, Bibliografía sobre la Guerra Civil española, Marxismo
y feminismo (Fini Rubio y Violeta Demonte), cine y revolución (Javier Maqua), y
bibliografía sobre pensamiento antiautoritario (Campo Abierto).
Educational Research: Discourses of Change and Changes of Discourse Paul
Smeyers 2016-05-26 This collection addresses concepts and theories of change,
contexts and functions of reform discourses, and fields of change in
educational research. It examines a wide variety of issues such as girls’
education in France, educational neuroscience, the professionalization in Child
Protection, and mathematics discourses. It pays attention to the pervasiveness
of crisis rhetoric in American Education Research, to the current university
climate, and to perspectives for teacher education. The volume presents indepth studies that integrate the perspective of history and philosophy of
education. Educational research has been typically carried out within a
discourse of change: changing educational practice, changing policy, or
changing the world. Sometimes these expectations have been grand, as in claims
of emancipation; sometimes they have been more modest, as in research as a
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support for specific reforms. This book explores the answers to such questions
as: Are these expectations justified? How have these discourses of change
themselves changed over time? What have researchers meant by change, and
related concepts such as reform, improvement, innovation, progress and the new?
Does this teleological and hopeful discourse itself reflect a particular
historical and national/cultural point of view? Is it over promising for
educational research to claim to solve social problems, and are these properly
understood as educational problems? In doing so, it challenges prevailing ideas
about the application of philosophy and history of education, and demonstrates
the relevance of philosophical and historical approaches for the practice and
theory of education and for educational research. This publication, as well as
the ones that are mentioned in the preliminary pages of this work, were
realized by the Research Community (FWO Vlaanderen / Research Foundation
Flanders, Belgium) Philosophy and History of the Discipline of Education: Faces
and Spaces of Educational Research.
Steps to an Ecology of Mind Gregory Bateson 2000-04-15 Gregory Bateson was a
philosopher, anthropologist, photographer, naturalist, and poet, as well as the
husband and collaborator of Margaret Mead. This classic anthology of his major
work includes a new Foreword by his daughter, Mary Katherine Bateson. 5 line
drawings.
The Fourth Industrial Revolution Klaus Schwab 2017-01-03 World-renowned
economist Klaus Schwab, Founder and Executive Chairman of the World Economic
Forum, explains that we have an opportunity to shape the fourth industrial
revolution, which will fundamentally alter how we live and work. Schwab argues
that this revolution is different in scale, scope and complexity from any that
have come before. Characterized by a range of new technologies that are fusing
the physical, digital and biological worlds, the developments are affecting all
disciplines, economies, industries and governments, and even challenging ideas
about what it means to be human. Artificial intelligence is already all around
us, from supercomputers, drones and virtual assistants to 3D printing, DNA
sequencing, smart thermostats, wearable sensors and microchips smaller than a
grain of sand. But this is just the beginning: nanomaterials 200 times stronger
than steel and a million times thinner than a strand of hair and the first
transplant of a 3D printed liver are already in development. Imagine “smart
factories” in which global systems of manufacturing are coordinated virtually,
or implantable mobile phones made of biosynthetic materials. The fourth
industrial revolution, says Schwab, is more significant, and its ramifications
more profound, than in any prior period of human history. He outlines the key
technologies driving this revolution and discusses the major impacts expected
on government, business, civil society and individuals. Schwab also offers bold
ideas on how to harness these changes and shape a better future—one in which
technology empowers people rather than replaces them; progress serves society
rather than disrupts it; and in which innovators respect moral and ethical
boundaries rather than cross them. We all have the opportunity to contribute to
developing new frameworks that advance progress.
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Educación química 1994
Creative Schools Ken Robinson 2016-04-19 At a time when standardized testing
businesses are raking in huge profits, when many schools are struggling, and
students and educators everywhere are suffering under the strain, Ken Robinson
argues for an end to our outmoded industrial educational system. He proposes
instead a highly personalized, organic approach that draws on today's
unprecedented technological and professional resources to engage all students,
develop their love of learning, and enable them to face the real challenges of
the twenty-first century. Filled with anecdotes, observations, and
recommendations from professionals on the front line of transformative
education, case histories, and groundbreaking research, Creative Schools aims
to inspire teachers, parents, and policy makers alike to rethink the real
nature and purpose of education.
Verde olivo 1986
Out of Our Minds Ken Robinson 2017-11-13 Creativity is critical. Out of Our
Minds explores creativity: its value in business, its ubiquity in children, its
perceived absence in many adults and the phenomenon through which it disappears
— and offers a groundbreaking approach for getting it back. Author Sir Ken
Robinson is an internationally recognised authority on creativity, and his TED
talk on the subject is the most watched video in TED’s history. In this book,
Sir Ken argues that organisations everywhere are struggling to fix a problem
that originates in schools and universities. Organisations everywhere are
competing in a world that changes in the blink of an eye – they need people who
are flexible enough to adapt, and creative enough to find novel solutions to
problems old and new. Out of Our Minds describes how schools, businesses and
communities can work together to bring creativity out of the closet and realise
its inherent value at every stage of life. This new third edition has been
updated to reflect changing technologies and demographics, with updated case
studies and coverage of recent changes to education. While education and
training are the keys to the future, the key can also be turned the other way;
locking people away from their own creativity. Only by actively fostering
creativity can businesses unlock those doors and achieve their true potential.
This book will help you to: Understand the importance of actively promoting
creativity and innovation. Discover why creativity stagnates somewhere between
childhood and adulthood. Learn how to re-awaken dormant creativity to help your
business achieve more. Explore ways in which we can work together to keep
creativity alive for everyone. Modern business absolutely demands creativity of
thought and action. We're all creative as children — so where does it go? When
do we lose it? Out of Our Minds has the answers, and clear solutions for
getting it back.
LSD, My Problem Child
concerned yet hopeful
path from a promising
sparking hysteria and

Albert Hofmann 2005 This is the story of LSD told by a
father, organic chemist Albert Hofmann. He traces LSDs
psychiatric research medicine to a recreational drug
prohibition.We follow Dr. Hofmanns trek across Mexico to
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discover sacred plants related to LSD, and listen in as he corresponds with
other notable figures about his remarkable discovery.Underlying it all is Dr.
Hofmanns powerful conclusion that mystical experience may be our planets best
hope for survival. Whether induced by LSD, meditation, or arising
spontaneously, such experiences help us to comprehend the wonder, the mystery
of the divine in the microcosm of the atom, in the macrocosm of the spiral
nebula, in the seeds of plants, in the body and soul of people.Now, more than
sixty years after the birth of Albert Hofmanns problem child, his vision of its
true potential is more relevant, and more needed, than ever.
Discursos por Tabasco, 1983-1987 Enrique González Pedrero 1987
Dancing Across Borders Charlotte Svendler Nielsen 2019-12-06 Dancing Across
Borders presents formal and non-formal settings of dance education where
initiatives in different countries transcend borders: cultural and national
borders, subject borders, professional borders and socio-economic borders. It
includes chapters featuring different theoretical perspectives on dance and
cultural diversity, alongside case narratives that show these perspectives in a
specific cultural setting. In this way, each section charts the processes,
change and transformation in the lives of young people through dance. Key
themes include how student learning is enhanced by cultural diversity,
experiential teaching and learning involving social, cross-cultural and
personal dimensions. This conceptually aligns with the current UNESCO protocols
that accent empathy, creativity, cooperation, collaboration alongside skillsand knowledge-based learning in an endeavour to create civic mindedness and a
more harmonious world. This volume is an invaluable resource for teachers,
policy makers, artists and scholars interested in pedagogy, choreography,
community dance practice, social and cultural studies, aesthetics and
interdisciplinary arts. By understanding the impact of these cross-border
collaborative initiatives, readers can better understand, promote and create
new ways of thinking and working in the field of dance education for the
benefit of new generations.
Escuelas creativas / Creative Schools: The Grassroots Revolution That's
Transforming Education Ken Robinson 2019-07-23 Un enfoque revolucionario sobre
cómo educar. Robinson desarrolla en Escuelas creativas las ideas de su famosa
charla TED «Cómo la escuela mata la creatividad» y ofrece soluciones
innovadoras y revolucionarias para uno de los problemas más relevantes de
nuestra sociedad: cómo transformar un sistema educativo que no funciona. En una
época en la que los procesos de evaluación se estandarizan, las escuelas pasan
por momentos difíciles y tanto estudiantes como educadores sufren una presión
enorme, Robinson nos ofrece soluciones prácticas para terminar con el caduco
sistema educativo actual heredado de la Revolución Industrial. Para lograrlo,
propone darle a la educación un enfoque personalizado. Sugiere aprovechar el
potencial de los recursos tecnológicos y profesionales disponibles y fomentar
así la participación de los estudiantes para que pierdan el miedo a
equivocarse, desarrollen su pasión por aprender y su creatividad, y estén
preparados para afrontar los retos que les depare el futuro. Repleto de
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anécdotas, casos, investigaciones y consejos de profesionales pioneros en el
tema, Escuelas creativas apasionará a cualquier interesado en la educación,
porque le hará replantearse muchas ideas preconcebidas y le ayudará a
reflexionar sobre cuál es realmente el verdadero sentido de la educación en el
siglo XXI. ENGLISH DESCRIPTION A revolutionary reappraisal of how to educate
our children and young people by Ken Robinson, the New York Times bestselling
author of The Element and Finding Your Element. You, Your Child, and School is
forthcoming from Viking. Ken Robinson is one of the world’s most influential
voices in education, and his 2006 TED Talk on the subject is the most viewed in
the organization’s history. Now, the internationally recognized leader on
creativity and human potential focuses on one of the most critical issues of
our time: how to transform the nation’s troubled educational system. At a time
when standardized testing businesses are raking in huge profits, when many
schools are struggling, and students and educators everywhere are suffering
under the strain, Robinson points the way forward. He argues for an end to our
outmoded industrial educational system and proposes a highly personalized,
organic approach that draws on today’s unprecedented technological and
professional resources to engage all students, develop their love of learning,
and enable them to face the real challenges of the twenty-first century. Filled
with anecdotes, observations and recommendations from professionals on the
front line of transformative education, case histories, and groundbreaking
research—and written with Robinson’s trademark wit and engaging style—Creative
Schools will inspire teachers, parents, and policy makers alike to rethink the
real nature and purpose of education.
PISA Students, Computers and Learning Making the Connection OECD 2015-09-15 Are
there computers in the classroom? Does it matter? Students, Computers and
Learning: Making the Connection examines how students’ access to and use of
information and communication technology (ICT) devices has evolved in recent
years.
The Philosophy of Praxis Adolfo Sánchez Vázquez 1977
Información científica y tecnológica 1987
Enrique González Pedrero y la educación en Tabasco Enrique González Pedrero
1987
Education at the Crossroads Jacques Maritain 1943-01-01 The author, a modern
Catholic writer-philosopher, sets forth his views on Christian education.
The Orange Economy Inter American Development Bank 2013-10-01 This manual has
been designed and written with the purpose of introducing key concepts and
areas of debate around the "creative economy", a valuable development
opportunity that Latin America, the Caribbean and the world at large cannot
afford to miss. The creative economy, which we call the "Orange Economy" in
this book (you'll see why), encompasses the immense wealth of talent,
intellectual property, interconnectedness, and, of course, cultural heritage of
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the Latin American and Caribbean region (and indeed, every region). At the end
of this manual, you will have the knowledge base necessary to understand and
explain what the Orange Economy is and why it is so important. You will also
acquire the analytical tools needed to take better advantage of opportunities
across the arts, heritage, media, and creative services.
Ko'ẽyú latinoamericano 2001
Revolución y cultura 1993
21 Lessons for the 21st Century Yuval Noah Harari 2019-01-29 #1 NEW YORK TIMES
BESTSELLER • In Sapiens, he explored our past. In Homo Deus, he looked to our
future. Now, one of the most innovative thinkers on the planet turns to the
present to make sense of today’s most pressing issues. “Fascinating . . . a
crucial global conversation about how to take on the problems of the twentyfirst century.”—Bill Gates, The New York Times Book Review NAMED ONE OF THE
BEST BOOKS OF THE YEAR BY FINANCIAL TIMES AND PAMELA PAUL, KQED How do
computers and robots change the meaning of being human? How do we deal with the
epidemic of fake news? Are nations and religions still relevant? What should we
teach our children? Yuval Noah Harari’s 21 Lessons for the 21st Century is a
probing and visionary investigation into today’s most urgent issues as we move
into the uncharted territory of the future. As technology advances faster than
our understanding of it, hacking becomes a tactic of war, and the world feels
more polarized than ever, Harari addresses the challenge of navigating life in
the face of constant and disorienting change and raises the important questions
we need to ask ourselves in order to survive. In twenty-one accessible chapters
that are both provocative and profound, Harari builds on the ideas explored in
his previous books, untangling political, technological, social, and
existential issues and offering advice on how to prepare for a very different
future from the world we now live in: How can we retain freedom of choice when
Big Data is watching us? What will the future workforce look like, and how
should we ready ourselves for it? How should we deal with the threat of
terrorism? Why is liberal democracy in crisis? Harari’s unique ability to make
sense of where we have come from and where we are going has captured the
imaginations of millions of readers. Here he invites us to consider values,
meaning, and personal engagement in a world full of noise and uncertainty. When
we are deluged with irrelevant information, clarity is power. Presenting
complex contemporary challenges clearly and accessibly, 21 Lessons for the 21st
Century is essential reading. “If there were such a thing as a required
instruction manual for politicians and thought leaders, Israeli historian Yuval
Noah Harari’s 21 Lessons for the 21st Century would deserve serious
consideration. In this collection of provocative essays, Harari . . . tackles a
daunting array of issues, endeavoring to answer a persistent question: ‘What is
happening in the world today, and what is the deep meaning of these
events?’”—BookPage (top pick)
Escuelas Creativas Ken Robinson 2015-11-10 Un enfoque revolucionario sobre cómo
educar En Escuelas creativas, Ken Robinson desarrolla las ideas de su famosa
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charla TED "Cómo la escuela mata la creatividad" y presenta soluciones
innovadoras y revolucionarias para uno de los problemas más relevantes de
nuestra sociedad: cómo transformar un sistema educativo que no funciona. En una
época en la que los procesos de evaluación se estandarizan, las escuelas pasan
por momentos difíciles y tanto estudiantes como educadores sufren una presión
enorme, Robinson ofrece soluciones prácticas para terminar con el caduco
sistema educativo actual heredado de la Revolución Industrial. Para lograrlo,
propone darle a la educación un enfoque personalizado. Sugiere aprovechar el
potencial de los recursos tecnológicos y profesionales disponibles y fomentar
así la participación de los estudiantes para que pierdan el miedo a
equivocarse, desarrollen la creatividad y su pasión por aprender, y estén mejor
preparados para afrontar los retos que les depare el futuro. Repleto de
anécdotas, casos, investigaciones y consejos de profesionales pioneros en el
tema, Escuelas creativas apasionará a cualquier interesado en la enseñanza,
porque le hará replantearse muchas ideas preconcebidas y le ayudará a
reflexionar sobre cuál es realmente el verdadero sentido de la educación en el
siglo XXI.
Hagamos que sus vidas sean extraordinarias Jordi Grané Ortega 2021-02-01 Este
libro se escribe bajo el convencimiento de que la educación puede cambiar el
mundo. Las escuelas resilientes son aquellas que se atreven a transformar lo
ordinario para convertirlo en extraordinario. Muchas ya lo han conseguido,
otras "todavía no". Las escuelas podrán cambiar el mundo si nos enseñan a
resiliar, a ser nosotros mismos, a desarrollarnos y a vivir plenamente. Los
autores desglosan 12 acciones que responden a cómo educar para resiliar, cómo
elevar lo ordinario a lo extraordinario en la cotidianidad de la educación. Un
texto profundo y práctico a la vez, con 60 estrategias para promover la
resiliencia generativa en el ámbito educativo.
The Element Ken Robinson 2009-02-05 The groundbreaking international bestseller
that will help you fulfil your true potential. The Element is the point at
which natural talent meets personal passion. In this hugely influential book,
world-renowned creativity expert Ken Robinson considers the child bored in
class, the disillusioned employee and those of us who feel frustrated but can't
quite explain why - and shows how we all need to reach our Element. Through the
stories of people like Vidal Sassoon, Arianna Huffington and Matt Groening, who
have recognized their unique talents and made a successful living doing what
they love, Robinson explains how every one of us can find ourselves in our
Element, and achieve everything we're capable of. With a wry sense of humour,
Ken Robinson shows the urgent need to enhance creativity and innovation by
thinking differently about ourselves. Above all, he inspires us to reconnect
with our true self - it could just change everything. 'The Element offers lifealtering insights about the discovery of your true best self' Stephen R. Covey,
author of The 7 Habits of Highly Effective People 'A book that lightens and
lifts the minds and hearts of all who read it' Susan Jeffers, author of Feel
the Fear and Do It Anyway
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